
APPENDIX C 
Councillor Kevin Rodgers

Roman Ridge Ward
Tel:  01302 786331

Email:  kevin.rodgers@doncaster.gov.uk
19th December, 2017

Mayor Ros Jones
Doncaster Council
Floor 4
Civic Office
Waterdale
Doncaster
DN13BU

Dear Ros,

Armed Forces Community

Further to my original letter and response from the Deputy Mayor, Councillor Glyn 
Jones, dated 9th November, the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee at 
its meeting on 14th December, further discussed support for our Armed Forces 
Community.

Members were pleased to see that the Veterans Board (which the Panel 
understands is the Veterans Steering Group) provides regular updates to the 
Equalities, Diversity and Inclusion Board, and have asked if a copy of that report 
could be made available to the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee.  As 
you know from our previous correspondence, the Committee is very keen to review 
the performance of this vital work on an annual basis.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Councillor Kevin Rodgers
Chair of the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee

cc: Jo Miller, Chief Executive
Cabinet Members
OSMC
Damian Allen, Learning and Opportunities


